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Road Closure Notice – Mount Albert Road  - November 13, 1:30 to 3 p.m. 
East Gwillimbury Santa Claus Parade | Christmas Traditions 

 

Dear Neighbours,  

Santa Claus is coming to Town on Sunday, November 13 beginning at 2 p.m. To ensure the safety of the 
parade participants and the public, Mount Albert Road will be temporarily closed on November 13 
from 1:30 to 3 p.m. between the EG Civic Centre to the EG Sports Complex. Detour routes will be in 
place; however the closure may affect access to your home.  
 
Please review the map below for details on the 2022 route.  

After the parade, the public is invited to join Santa for free skating, crafts, and fun activities at the East 
Gwillimbury Sports Complex until 4 p.m. For details, please visit www.eastgwillimbury.ca/events  

We appreciate your patience and cooperation with this event and hope you will join us for the 
festivities. Please note, the Town does not allow roadside vendors. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact East Gwillimbury Customer Service at (905) 478-4282 or 
customerservice@eastgwillimbury.ca  

Thank you,  

East Gwillimbury Santa Claus Parade Committee   
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